
 

NSDCF 

May 1, 2019 

Ms. Megan Fulton  
Hahntown Elementary School 
791 Entry Road 
North Huntingdon, PA 15642 

Dear Ms. Fulton: 

At its April 29, 2019 Quarterly Meeting, the Norwin School District Community 
Foundation Board of Directors considered eight applications for the Educator Innovation 
Grant (EIG) program.   

I am delighted to inform you that your project, Crazy for Circuits, has been selected for 
funding in the amount of $944.00. You may now begin the ordering process to make this 
project a reality.  When you are ready to send the order, send me a note and I will provide 
you a check to cover the costs up to $944.00.  If you plan to order through your school, 
please inform me as to whom the reimbursement should be made.  In either case, I will 
need a copy of the purchase order and/or invoice, as we are required to have 
documentation of expenditures for our auditors. 

You may be asked to assist us in providing a news release to highlight the EIG program 
within the Norwin School District and to provide the NSDCF Board of Directors with a 
progress report at its winter quarterly meeting.  We will provide you with ample advance 
notice for these requests. 

Thank you for your desire to enhance the teaching and learning process.  On behalf of the 
Board of Directors of the Norwin School District Community Foundation, I o�er our best 
wishes for success with your project to stimulate the intellectual curiosity of your 
students. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John C. Boylan, D.Ed., President 
Norwin School District Community Foundation 

 



 

NSDCF 

May 1, 2019 

Ms. Amanda Brunetto  
Sheridan Terrace Elementary School 
1219 Morris Avenue 
North Huntingdon, PA 15642 

Dear Ms. Brunetto: 

At its April 29, 2019 Quarterly Meeting, the Norwin School District Community 
Foundation Board of Directors considered eight applications for the Educator Innovation 
Grant (EIG) program.   

I am delighted to inform you that your project, Growing Positive Mindsets with Star 
STEM, has been selected for funding in the amount of $750.00. You may now begin the 
ordering process to make this project a reality.  When you are ready to send the order, 
send me a note and I will provide you a check to cover the costs up to $750.00.  If you plan 
to order through your school, please inform me as to whom the reimbursement should be 
made.  In either case, I will need a copy of the purchase order and/or invoice, as we are 
required to have documentation of expenditures for our auditors. 

You may be asked to assist us in providing a news release to highlight the EIG program 
within the Norwin School District and to provide the NSDCF Board of Directors with a 
progress report at its winter quarterly meeting.  We will provide you with ample advance 
notice for these requests. 

Thank you for your desire to enhance the teaching and learning process.  On behalf of the 
Board of Directors of the Norwin School District Community Foundation, I o�er our best 
wishes for success with your project to stimulate the intellectual curiosity of your 
students. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John C. Boylan, D.Ed., President 
Norwin School District Community Foundation 

 



 

NSDCF 

May 1, 2019 

Ms. Rachel Grissom  
Sheridan Terrace Elementary School 
1219 Morris Avenue 
North Huntingdon, PA 15642 

Dear Ms. Brunetto:  

At its April 29, 2019 Quarterly Meeting, the Norwin School District Community 
Foundation Board of Directors considered eight applications for the Educator Innovation 
Grant (EIG) program.   

I am delighted to inform you that your project, The Garden Project, has been selected for 
funding in the amount of $250.00. You may now begin the ordering process to make this 
project a reality.  When you are ready to send the order, send me a note and I will provide 
you a check to cover the costs up to $250.00. If you plan to order through your school, 
please inform me as to whom the reimbursement should be made. In either case, I will 
need a copy of the purchase order and/or invoice, as we are required to have 
documentation of expenditures for our auditors. 

As you must have noted, this grant allotment exceeds your requested amount. The 
Directors felt there may be more supplies/materials needed to complete this project; 
therefore, they chose to increase your grant allotment. 

You may be asked to assist us in providing a news release to highlight the EIG program 
within the Norwin School District and to provide the NSDCF Board of Directors with a 
progress report at its winter quarterly meeting.  We will provide you with ample advance 
notice for these requests. 

Thank you for your desire to enhance the teaching and learning process.  On behalf of the 
Board of Directors of the Norwin School District Community Foundation, I o�er our best 
wishes for success with your project to stimulate the intellectual curiosity of your students 

Sincerely, 

 

John C. Boylan, D.Ed., President 
Norwin School District Community Foundation 

 


